
January 30, 1996 

 

 

BY FACSIMILE & U.S. MAIL 

 

Mr. Harry Connick 

District Attorney 

Parish of New Orleans 

619 South White Street 

New Orleans, Louisiana 70119 

 

Dear Mr. Connick: 

 

 

 

• Richard Brown suggested faxing a letter to Mr. Connick today to ensure a paper trail.  Mr. 

Hunger is concerned that ARRB have a paper trail of attempts to speak to Mr. Connick about 

the records still in his possession. 

 

• Richard Brown suggested the language in the letter express the board’s urgency in wanting to 

speak with him about the records in his possession and that if that is not accomplished the 

board will take other action.  He does not want to warn Connick of any board action to 

come, but stresses that a paper trail is necessary. 

 

• Richard Brown also feels that if Mr. Connick does not call the board today that the letter, 

mentioned above, should definitely be faxed to him today. 

 

 

 

 


